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The Monthly Newsletter of the 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 16 Issue 9      September 2020 
Deadline for next edition: October 15, 2020 before the October 20th meeting: Location TBA 

 

Next Club Meeting – At the airfield on Saturday, September 26th, 
Lunch about noon, meeting following. 

 

 
From Our President 

 

Hey All, 

I hope you all are enjoying the 

beautiful weather and are taking 

advantage of it to fly!  

 

We will be having our monthly club 

meeting at the field on Saturday, 

September 26th, at 1:00. Come early to fly, and we 

will be breaking around noon for the World’s Best 

Burgers and Hot Dogs, with all the fixings!  

See you at the flying field! 

 

Rog 

 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC 
Aeronauts 

PO Box 26344 
Eugene, OR 97402 
www.eugenerc.org 

 
AMA Charter #530 

 
GOLD LEADER 

CLUB 
 

President 
Roger Dahl 

 
Vice President 
AL Barrington 

 
Secretary 

& 
Treasurer 
Jeff Lutz 

 
Safety 

Mike Burgess 
 

Flight Training 
OPEN 

 
Webmaster 
Jim Corbett 

 
Field Maintenance 

Jim Corbett 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/
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Secretary and Treasurers report 

 
Jeff Lutz – Secretary / Treasurer   

jefflutz@q.com 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts members paid for 2020  Total: 55 As of: 6/12/2020 

 

  

Officers 

Dahl, Roger - Pres 

Barrington, Al -VP 

Lutz, Jeff – Sec/Treas 

Burgess, Mike - Safety 

 

 

 

 

Bell, Cecil 

Bergeron, Rick 

Booth, Martin 

Blain, Frank 

Broich, William 

Carlstrom, Dave 

Colling, Scott 

Colling, Chase 

Colling, Evan 

Cook, Doyle 

Corbett, Jim 

Fellman, Elizabeth 

Fellman, Scott 

Fenner, Dave 

Firth, Peter 

Funk, Robert 

Graham, Mel 

 

Graville, Dwayne 

Hansen, Don 

Hiatt, Ed 

Hiatt, Sam  

Hoard, Wayne 

Hokenson, Ron 

Johnston, Gerald 

Kepner, Brandon 

Kopriva, Tom 

Lee, Mike 

Martins, Bill 

McWha, Doug 

Morehead, Gary 

O’Donnell, Chuck 

Prudell, Matthew 

Salle, Robert 

Schaad, John 

 

Schiltz, Dave 

Schiltz, Don 

Simington, Dave 

Thomas, Dave 

Thomas, Jim 

Tomlin, Trevor 

Thompson, Mel 

Wahrmund, Wayne 

Waldrop, Ed 

Werneth, Brad 

Williams, Dale 

Willis, Oliver 

Willis, Pat 

Willis, Theo 

Winz, Roger 

Wright, Richard 

Yarbrough, Geral 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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September 2020 Treasurers report 

 

Beginning balance $7198.88 

 

Expenses for September 2020: 

Food for Monsterfest: $155.10 

Monsterfest Raffle prizes: $350.00 

Food for August meeting: $71.41 

US Bank paper statement fee: $5.00 

Above all sanitation august service: $79.75 

Total Expenses for August: $656.26 

 

Income for September 2020 

Monsterfest Raffle donations: $690.00 

Monsterfest Food donations: $186.00 

August meeting food donations: $43.00 

Total income for September 2020: $919.00 

 

Balance as of September 17, 2020: $7,461.62 

 

MonsterFest was a success again this year even though it was a downscaled 

event. The club profited $370.90. A pretty decent profit considering the 

Corona virus has really affected events this summer. 

The last meeting at the field is coming up on the 26th. This could be one of 

the last meetings of the year considering we won’t have a safe indoor place 

to meet. So, let’s have a good turn out and do some flying together.  

I’ll set a date for the winter build maidens for 2021 soon so look for that in 

the newsletter. I’m building a ¼ scale Rearwin Speedster this year. 

 

See you at the Meeting, Jeff 
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Editor’s Note: 
 

We recognize the current Coronavirus precaution guidelines.  We are 

currently maintaining an open field to fly at your own risk. Virus carriers 

put others at risk. 

The health and safety of our members and anyone who visits our field is a 

top priority.  We ask that everyone be respectful and considerate in 

controlling exposure to others by keeping our distance and using common 

sense sanitation methods for everyone’s protection and to keep the field 

open to enjoy. 

 

Thank you and happy landings, AL 

 

 

 

 
 

Field Maintenance 
 

- Jim Corbett 
 
 
 

Current watering schedule is setup on Thursday evenings, put away on 

Friday mornings. 

 

Watering schedules posted at: 

http://www.eugenerc.org/wp/Schedules/ 

 
 
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.eugenerc.org%2Fwp%2FSchedules%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C1990894ffef444d8ae4f08d82834626e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637303552733080229&sdata=BrFt9z0Bv%2BwuCMgDoltoicKfpcDwbP6f9UoELQ88H24%3D&reserved=0
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2020 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 

 
President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
September meeting 
SEP 26th at the field 

 

 
 

mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
https://d.docs.live.net/5bcfc2d6726b464c/Documents/ERCA/2019%20News/albarrington@msn.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com

